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After further review, in light of the U.S. Supreme Court decision
Bostock v. Clayton County, ASCHR will now be accepting all valid

jurisdictional cases where a complainant alleges LGBTQ discrimination
beyond just employment. We will also now accept cases involving
LGBTQ discrimination claims in places of public accommodation, the
sale and rental of housing, credit and financing, and government
practices.




